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Dear Sir

The Office of the Prime Minister wishes to inform you that we are keeping abreast with
the various developments, pertaining t¢ your claim to the Anuha [sland Resorn.
Accordingly therefore, this office has been busy compiling all correspondences both from
you and from other authorities. We are now beginning to see the picture clearly and this
office therefore wishes to acknowledge your keen interest in pursuing and enhancing the
-development of the resort. :

We are Jooking forward to hear more from you and perhaps a chance 1o discuss this
matter with you should that be necessary and do not hesitate to get in touch with this
office.

Best of luck.

Yours sincarely

* Edward Kingreéle
Special Secretary to Prime Minister
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